
 
 
 

Faculty of Mathematics and Informatics 
 
 

The Opening ceremony of the Academic Year at the Faculty of Mathematics and 

Informatics will take place in 1st of october 2024,  12:00, hall AulaB. 

All information regarding the organization of teaching activities in the academic year 

2024-2025 (timetable, division into groups, group tutors, etc.) are to be displayed on the 

website of the Faculty of Mathematics and Informatics 

http://fmi.univ-ovidius.ro/ 

and will be presented in detail during the Opening Ceremony of the University Year. 
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